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Public Health and Other Legislation 
(Extensions of Expiring Provisions) 

Amendment Bill 2020 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I am writing this submission to express that I DO NOT want the 
above Bill to be extended past its current expiry date of March 
2022 whatsoever. 
Reasons for this include: 

• There is no longer a Public Health crisis as we have 
passed the Omicron peak; 

• Covid is at worst flu-like and easily manageable at home; 
• The danger to health from Covid is minimal; 
• Figures show most people who have died WITH Covid 

had other underlying health issues; 
• The Government cannot justify the ongoing restrictions 

on the public after 2 years where we have seen countless 
jobs and businesses lost, suicide rates are higher than 
ever and the emotional and mental toll on people has 
been devastating; 

• A very high percentage of the population are vaccinated. 
 
We, the people of Queensland deserve our way of life to be 
fully restored with no restrictions, no vaccine mandates, no 
medical discrimination, no mask wearing and no more 
destroying peoples lives! 
 
Regards 
 
Peter John 
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